IDEAL INDIAN SCHOOL, DOHA-QATAR
Ext.Cir: I1S/13/2023

Date: 21st December 2023
08 Jumada Al-Akhirah 1445

Dear Parents,
Greetings!!

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and spirits. As the
Parent, you have been working with perseverance to shape the destiny of your
child, however, I wanted to take a moment to share thoughts on the importance
of academics and life skills.

While our teachers work hard to provide quality education during school hours,
we believe learning should not be confined to the classrooom. As parents, you
play a crucial role in your child's education, and we encourage you to take an
active interest in your child's academic progress. You may check the workbooks,
notebooks and worksheets. Meet the Principal to discuss the academic progress
according to the schedule given.

We advise you to teach the importance of academics to your child and monitor
their progress regularly. Encourage them to complete their homework on time and
help with their studies if needed. By instilling a love for learning in your child,
you can help them develop a lifelong passion for knowledge and self-
improvement. Teach them time management, personal hygiene, and emotional
behavior. We urge you to respect and follow the school policies and circulars
issued for the smooth functioning of the school and make sure that your child
refrains from using mobile phones and electrical gadgets during the study
schedule.

In addition to academics, we also believe in the importance of life skills. These
skills, such as communication, problem-solving, and teamwork, are essential for
success not only in academics but also in life. As parents, you can help your
child develop these skills by encouraging them to participate in extracurricular
activities and teaching them the importance of exchanging pleasantries. I would
also like to inform you that the school initiates strict disciplinary action against
the students who are involved in bullying, abusive behavior, and physical
assault. So as a parent, you must ensure that your ward is not involved in
bullying, abusive behavior, and physical assault.

We understand that parenting can be challenging, and we are here to support
you in any way we can. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any
questions or concerns. Together, we can help our students achieve their full
potential and become responsible and successful members of society.

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to your continued support
and cooperation.

With regards
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Principal




